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Team GB athletes Liam Pitchford, Paul Drinkhall and Tin-Tin Ho and coach Gavin Evans have been reflecting on
their Tokyo Olympics experience.

The quartet have already returned to the UK as, under covid protocols, team members have to leave the
Olympic Village within 48 hours of finishing competing.

Here, the athletes and coach analyse their Games and what they can learn from them as competitions begin to
resume, with a European Championships on the horizon in September and the Worlds in Houston in November –
plus of course a home Commonwealth Games in Birmingham next year.

Click on the links below to read about their experiences.
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